
WSR 24-21-057
WITHDRAWAL OF

PREPROPOSAL STATEMENT OF INQUIRY
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

[Filed October 9, 2024, 5:27 p.m.]

This memo serves as notice that the department of health 
(department) is withdrawing the CR-101 for WAC 246-980-100 and chapter 
246-980 WAC regarding home care aide examinations, which was filed on 
January 27, 2023, and published in WSR 23-04-064.

The department is withdrawing this CR-101 because the objectives 
of this rule-making project were completed under another rule-making 
project that was recently finalized under WSR 24-15-025, filed on July 
9, 2024.

Individuals requiring information on this rule should contact 
Jennifer Osbun at homecareaide@doh.wa.gov.

Tami M. Thompson
Regulatory Affairs Manager
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